
 
In an effort to fully and completely protect the health and welfare of all Smoky Mountain 
Gathering delegates, during the current COVID-19 pandemic, and to allow us to resume our 
annual Senior Adult Retreat, the following procedures will be implemented and maintained 
until further notice:  

• If you are sick or showing any signs of sickness, you should not register.  If symptoms 
develop while attending the SMG retreat, you should leave immediately.  	

• Please notify your group leader or a representative from your church if you are 
concerned about your health and prefer to return home.	

• Temperature checks will be taken at the door once a day.   Anyone with a temperature 
over 100.4 will not be permitted to enter the building. 	

• Hand sanitizer, masks and other resources will be available at the doors upon request.	
• Be prepared to answer the following questions:	

• If you have been in close contact with a confirmed case of COVID-19? o 	
• Experienced a cough, shortness of breath, or sore throat? o 	
• Had a fever of 100.4?	
• Had a new loss of taste or smell? 	
• Had vomiting or diarrhea? 	

• Masks should be worn at your discretion, particularly in common areas and with any 
interaction with others. 	

• Please keep in mind social distancing and in areas. 	
• Strict attention will be complied with Gatlinburg Convention Center.  Make yourself 

aware of local policies. Masks will be discretionary of all visitors. 	
• The Gatlinburg Convention Center will continue to do sanitization cleaning. Your 

assistance in wiping down areas in your personal space will be helpful. 	
• All precautions, including following universal guidelines for the State of Tennessee, 

should be observed during the retreat to help prevent the spread of any disease, 
especially COVID-19. 	

• We are prepared to practice social distancing by adding a second service and dividing 
our crowds for minimum capacity in the worship / conference area.	

Every effort is being made to provide you with a healthy and disease-free environment. Should 
you have any questions or suggestions, please let your supervisor know immediately. 	
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